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A long list of lawyers lining up for a huge windfall from a class action suit? 
 
Now there is a point that I missed in my comment on a new legal payment mandate. 
Perhaps we should ban all commissions (contingency fees) for lawyers 
as well.   
 
The hypocrisy involved here is staggering. 
 
Jonathan Hunt 
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